
 

 

                     STAFF REPORT 

 
MEETING DATE: January 22, 2024                       
 
TITLE: 
Discussion and possible action on update on Business Park utilities and roads as it relates to the 
Acutronic site.  
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Sylvia Carrillo, ICMA-CM, CPM, City Manager & Interim Executive Director, Bastrop Economic 
Development Corporation 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY:  
As part of the engineering that Doucet was to complete, included an extension of Technology 
Drive and necessary water and sewer extensions. 
 
Since that contract may be cancelled, and the BEDC faces a severe funding reduction, staff is 
proposing an alternate method to allow Acutronic to complete its build and perhaps begin 
construction sooner than anticipated. 
 
The work would include a small extension of Technology Drive, which would give Acutronic the 
necessary ingress and egress as required by the Fire Code. (see attached layout map) 
 
The cost of the extensions is undetermined at this time; however, Financial Way (the Moca road) 
is comparable and is approximately $250,000. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Unknown at this time.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Direct staff to return as soon as possible with an opinion of probable cost and potential contracts 
for construction.  
 
ATTACHMENT: 

 Location map 
 

 


